
 

Happy Spring to all 

 

 

 

As the Hawaiian Luau April 17 approaches,  we will welcome 

participants in casual Hawaiian attire, ie: shorts, sandals, 

hats etc.  Reminder all will receive a HAWAAIN LEI upon 

arrival. Doors open 5pm. 

Last day for a ticket exchange is April 15.  Please contact 

Art Schaeffer  798-638-3365 or 

Mary Ann Bale. 352-430-8996 

 

 

 

We are still in need of a volunteer to head the trip 

committee.  We will help you get started.  Please contact 

Mary Ann Bale. 352-430-8996 

 

 

 



 

 

Our next Meeting is this Monday, April 3 at LaHacienda Rec 

Center. Doors open 5:15pm 

Wear your name badge. Registration open until 6:15. 

Entertainment provided by Tim Hargis 

 

 

 

HAPPY EASTER 

 

Mary Ann Bale, President TVSC  

  

 

  

 

 

Sunday April 2 at Odell Rec, Cards & Games may feature 

SAMBA instruction if beginners turn up in droves. We can 

accommodate more beginners at the game as we can look 

over each others shoulders.  Call Geoff Squire if interested 

352 775 2201. 1PM start time. Mexican Train and Rummikub, 

Dirty Marbles, Mish Mash and more!! 

  

 

 


